
 

    TOWN OF SOMERS 
   LIBRARY BUILDING COMMITTEE 
 
 
      June 16, 2010 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:15PM. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Tim Welch, Bob Socha, Andy Phillips and Irma Claman.   
Shirley Warner and Mike Gruber were absent. 
Also present was John Wilcox. 
 
Bob Socha  moved to accept the minutes of May 5, 2010.  Tim Welch seconded and 
approved unanimously.  Andy Phillips abstained. 
 
All the exterior site work has been completed.  There is still a problem with the shades in 
the community room.  Cutter reported that the  material for the  replacement shades has 
been ordered and  the work is expected to be completed shortly.   
 
The work on the well has been done.  It is recommended that the system be purged  in an 
effort to rid it of sludge. 
 
Bob Socha reportd that the quote for the brick newspaper  tube came in at $4673.91.  The 
committee is interested in proceeding further with the project conditioned upon approval 
of a sketch  incorporating a sign to be provided by the owner. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:10 PM. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       IRMA CLAMAN 
 
 
 

 


